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UMS-KAL, KML staff foster closer ties through badminton

Be FF- 2046
LABUAN: Universiti Malaysia
Sabah, Labuan International
Campus (UMS-KAL)staffrecently
held a friendly badminton match
with Labuan Matriculation
College (KML) staff at the KML,
Mutiara Hall.

UMS-KAL director Associate
Professor Dr Ismail Ali said that
the friendly game was intended

as preparation for his staff
participating in the inter-public
university games to be held later
in the year.

“We are very happy to be able to
hold this friendly match as we can
foster closer ties between UMS-
KAL and KML. We also welcome

‘efforts to enhance closer ties

with government departments

and agencies, private sector and
non-governmental organisations
(NGOs) here for mutual benefits,”
he said.

The teams lined up by UMS-
KAL and KML for the friendly
match comprised lecturers, staff
and students of both institutions.
Also present was KML director
Sawang Amit.





